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You don't often get email from Iroyer@vtruralwater.org. Learn why this is important

Hello,
This email contains several important announcements for members of the Vermont Rural Water Association.

First, Vermont Rural Water’s Annual Membership Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 9 at 12:00 pm at Lake Morey Resort in Fairlee, VT.
Attached are the draft minutes from the 2023 membership meeting for your review.

This meeting will take place during our 2024 Conference & Trade Show on May 8-9 at Lake Morey Resort. You can find information and
register for the conference at https://vtruralwater.org/conference/

In addition, voting is now open for the Board of Directors election. This year, three candidates are running for three seats. Please vote by
April 26. Election results will be announced at the annual membership meeting. You can find information about the candidates and cast your
vote at https://vtruralwater.org/2024-board-election/

Finally, | want to thank you for your ongoing support of Vermont Rural Water through your membership. We hope you will join us at the
conference in May!

Sincerely,
Liz Royer
Executive Director

Note: You are receiving this email because you are listed as the contact for your system’s membership with the Vermont Rural Water
Association. If someone else at your system should be the membership contact, please let us know.

LIZ ROYER (she/her)
/ Vermont Executive Director
L Rural Water Association 802.660.4988 ext.336
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